
The Finance Council 
would like to present 
the St. Mark Annual 

Financial Report for the 
Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2023 and the 
2023-2024 Annual Budget. As is our practice, 
we maintain three months of operating 
expenses in cash reserves to protect against 
unexpected offertory declines. 
 
Capital Improvements for this year include 
Phase 2 of our Stained-Glass Window 
Project, Completion of the new roof on the 
Parish Hall, Updates to Parish Hall and to the 
Rectory, and a new Organ. 
 
We continue to assist 90+ ministries and 
apostolates and have achieved our 8% 
outreach and charity goal.  
 
Online Giving represents 56% of all giving 
activity. Our online giving platform has been 
upgraded to provide better visibility of your 
contributions and ease of use. Our 
Parishioners have continued to provide 
generous contributions to the Parish during 
these challenging times. Visit 
www.stmarknc.org/online-giving for more 
information. 
 
Thank you for your intentional giving and 
your continued generosity to our Parish as 
we GROW, SERVE, SHARE and CONNECT. 
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NOTES ON REVENUE AND 
EXPENSES:  
 

Operating Revenue:  
Offertory collections were over budget for the 
year. Expenses were maintained at a lower 
level resulting in an overall positive 
performance to budget. The 2023-2024 
Offertory budget includes a 2.4% projected 
increase over 2022-2023 actual contributions. 
 
Religious Formation Expenses include the 
Faith Formation programs, Youth Ministry, 
Adult Education and RCIA. 
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